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Directive # 1

No one has ever become poor by giving. Anne Frank

End of Summer Greetings to everyone.

I hope that everyone had a restful summer and ready to begin the last quarter of the year.
As we begin to plan our end of year activities and look ahead to next year, are you ready?

We were told at the provincial convention that councils should have at least 2 years of expenses in
reserve, in case our fundraising activities do not raise the funds we need to cover expense, our pet
projects that we donate to.

If you have a budget in place it is easy to see your income and expenses. Please always set aside funds
for educating your members such as diocesan conventions and fall regional day costs.

If you do not have a budget and are not sure where to start please contact me. I can guide you in setting
up a budget.

Also remember to save all paper that is used only on one side. It can be given to Canadian Food for
Children and sent to missions. Paper good on one side is better than no paper at all.

May our Lady of Good Counsel bless you in all your good works.

Cam



